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Jeremiah’s Ranch receives help from Fallbrook
Health District
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Jeremiah’s Ranch, a nonprofit serving people with developmental disabilities in the Fallbrook  Courtesy photo
area, was delighted to receive a check for $ 12,500 from the Fallbrook Health District. From left, Sandy
Kanczuzewki, board president Linda White and Lenila Batali accept the Community Health Contract
check from Fallbrook Health District on behalf of Jeremiah’s Ranch. For more information, visit www.
jeremiahsranch.org.




